



VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Team Managers, Coaches, Officials, Welfare Officers, Contact Email: chair@waltonac.co.uk

WAC NEWSLETTER APRIL 2021

At the AGM the following roles/persons were voted upon:

- Malcolm Howard Chairperson
- Sabrina Mace Club Secretary and Covid Officer
- Sally Stock Policies Officer
- Marie Marks Meeting Secretary
- Jamie McLoughlin Coach Representative
- Chris Ness Membership Secretary
- Abi Riehl Treasurer
- Ben Kennard Officials and Volunteers Co-ordinator
- Lizzie Amos Communications Officer

Academy and Satellite News:

The Walton AC Academy is on.

Mondays and Wednesdays from 4.45pm to 6.50pm, catering for school years 4-7.

The WAC satellite group runs Mondays and Wednesdays from 5.50pm to 6.50pm, catering for school years 8-11.

Email for more information: wacacademyandsatellite@gmail.com

Team Managers Info:

WAC is always looking for help with Team Managing, we are currently looking for YDL, Lily B and Ebbisham League team managers, if you could assist or would like to know more please speak to any of the coaches for details.

Check out the latest news on the Walton AC website and our Facebook page.

Contacts emails for team managers:

SAL: salwaltonathleticclub@gmail.com

Ebbisham: ebbishamwaltonathleticclub@gmail.com

Lily B: lilybwaltonathleticclub@gmail.com
YDL Upper Age Group: ydluagwaltonathleticclub@gmail.com
YDL Lower Age Group: ydllagwaltonathleticclub@gmail.com

News from the HUB:

The Hub has reopened. The track is available for use via the booking system.

Welfare

WAC is looking to recruit Club Welfare Officers to take over from our current team.

Please contact Stuart Mace for more information

Email: stuartmace67@btinternet.com

Summer Fixtures

Click <u>here</u> for summer fixtures 2021

Plea for Volunteers and Team Managers

The athletics season is fast approaching and as a club we will need all hands-on deck with officials and volunteers. We are looking to recruit volunteers who are interested in either becoming an official, welfare officer or team manager which we are required to provide for every competition. As a parent or athletics enthusiast, the club are keen to seek out anyone who is interested and would like to help. Please contact Ben Kennard: officials@waltonac.co.uk

Please have a look at the links below for more information.

(1)

Officials

https://www.englandathletics.org/officiating/

(2)

Welfare

https://www.englandathletics.org/clubs-and-facilities/club-support-services/club-welfare/

(3)

Volunteers

https://www.englandathletics.org/volunteering/

Footnote from the Chair

I offered to help at a Stompond Lane match about ten years ago. WAC then paid for me to attend a course and I became a Level 1 Track judge, which has given me a great deal of pleasure since. I am now at Level 2.

I strongly urge all Members and Parents to answer this call for volunteers. We simply can't perform strongly as a Club without you.

I will be arranging impromptu sessions during training times to give interested parties an introduction to officiating, so please make yourselves known to me if you are there.

Many thanks and best wishes, Malcolm